Newsletter date: 17/04/24

Twitter: @MPCofEPrimary

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been wonderful to welcome the children back to school this week and we have enjoyed hearing what they did over the Easter holidays. As the weather has become warmer, the children can wear their summer uniform. Please familiarise yourself with the Uniform Policy on our school website to ensure that your child has the correct uniform for the Summer Term. Uniform can be ordered online here: https:// www.onestopschoolgear.com/ or you can visit the One Stop School Gear Shop in Beehive Lane (CM1 9TE). Children should also wear plain socks and black school shoes. Trainers are not permitted. Your child is also welcome to wear a hat when outside and if they need sun cream, please apply this in the morning.

We are now in the Summer Term and the final term of this academic year. This week, the children have enjoyed learning about their new topics. EYFS have started learning about mini-beasts and are reading 'Yucky Worms,' Year 1/2 have loved looking at their new book 'The Snail and the Whale', Year 3/4 are reading 'The Iron Man' and have enjoyed creating some junk modelling monsters and Year 5/6 have loved starting Project Me. Year 6 are continuing to work hard on their SATs revision as SATs exams will take place later this half term. Please support your child with their revision and exam preparation at home.

Well done to the Year 3/4 children who went to play a football tournament against Ford End and Roxwell Primary Schools. You all represented the school well and we are proud of you. The children won both of their matches—well done! Thank you to our parent helper who took great care of all the children and coached them for the match. Thank you to all the parents that came and supported the children.

Tickets for 'Schools Gotta Dance' are selling fast with two days already sold out. Tickets are available to purchase at the Box Office at Chelmsford Civic Theatre. Please do come along and support the pupils from Margaretting. Ash Lee's breakdance group will be performing. The Box Office is open for bookings and enquiries in person or by phone on 01245 606505 from Monday to Saturday 10am-3pm.

Wishing you a lovely weekend. Best wishes, Mrs M. Taylor (Headteacher, BA Hons, PGCE, NPQSL) and Mrs S Kirk (Head of School, BSC Hons, PGCE).





"No limits on learning"

TERM DATES:

13th May—KS2 SATs week 17th May—EYFS Assembly 22nd May—USA Day Year 5/6 24th May-Last day of Summer 1 4th June—First day of Summer 2 5th June-Class Photos 10th June—Year 1 Phonics Screening 10th June- Year 5/6 Swimming Begins 17th June-Schools Gotta Dance 18th June– Whole School Science Day 21st June—Sports Day followed by Summer Fair. 26th June- EYFS Dinosaur Trip to **Chelmsford Museum** 27th June—Year 1/2 Seaside Day at School 3rd June-INSET Day 17th June- EYFS Transition 'Meet the Headteacher' 1st July- Zoe Bear's Birthday 4th July- KS2 Production 9th July-Meet the Teacher 9th July-Reports Home 15th July-PGL for Year 5/6 2nd September-INSET DAY 3rd September-INSET DAY 4th September – First Day of Autumn 1 25th October - Last Day of Autumn 1 4th November – First Day of Autumn 2 18th December – Whole School trip to

ELF the Musical

20th December- Last Day of Autumn 2

CONTACT:

Tel: 01277 352114

Email: admin@margaretting.essex.sch.uk



The Headteacher's Award has been awarded to Emmanuel O.

The Reading Award has been awarded to Albie T.

The Maths Award has been awarded to Ashton J.

The Lola June Homework award has been awarded to Hannah F.

The Art Award has been awarded to Fraser H.

The Zoe Award has been awarded to Frankie H.

Certificates this week went to Henry D, Paisley M, Lenny H, Madison D

Please bring back school awards on Monday 22nd April 2024.

Please make sure all out of school awards are in school by Thursday each week.









